
 
October 29, 2015 

 
 
Jim Gast 
Gast Construction 
3410 39th St SW.  
Fargo, ND 58104 
 
 
RE: 4-Way Stop Request 
 
Dear Mr. Gast, 
 

Enclosed is a copy of the City of Fargo Stop/ Yield Criteria. 
 
Based on our analysis, the 4-way stop requested at 39th Street and 34th Avenue South does 

not meet the criteria for installation. 39th Street is classified as a collector and 34th Avenue South 
is a local street. 4-way stops are installed at locations where there is close to a balanced flow with 
a ratio of 60:40 or better. Omitting the westbound right turn volume, this intersection has a ratio 
of 75:25. Also there are no significant issues with the sight distance at this intersection.  

 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

Jason Baker 
Civil Engineer I- Traffic Operations 
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